PEELERS

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

Address: 120 Folkstone Court · Easley, SC 29640 E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



November 2012

Dear Praying Partners,

We greet you all in the name of the Lord. Thank you for your prayer and financial support over the past two months since we last wrote. We appreciate it more than you know. We are reminded during this season to be thankful more and more. HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

We have presented the ministry to several new churches, so please pray that these folks will be able to take us on for support. Two of these churches will need our help very soon. We are trying to work out some details for returning. Our support level is close to 80% right now. This is 80% of what we needed in 2008! Our next trip out of the US will depend on raising more support. It is our desire to never be a burden to the missionary we are helping.

Someone has once again put a contract on our house. We are praying that this time the house will be sold. We will need God's wisdom about how to proceed once this is done. Since we are out of the US so much, we want to be very careful about what we do.

We plan to be in Louisiana working at a church during the month of December. They are remodeling an area to be used as a prophet's chamber so they can house missionaries and guest speakers more economically.

I have been in contact with a pastor in NC that has a large group of Micronesian people living in his area. He wants us to come and stay there for a couple of months, and try to reach them with the Gospel. With our experience living on two Micronesian islands, we all think this will open a door. Please pray with us about this.

Our nation is in great need of the Gospel. I witnessed to a young man the other day who told me that the Muslim people worshipped the same god that we do. They just call him by another name. How blinded people are in our own country. We need to PRAY AND WITNESS!

We ask that you remember these requests:

- 1) Salvation for Anna, Amy, James, Mike, J.L., and Marie
- 2) A possible trip to the Dominican Republic
- 3) New support for the trip to Nukuoro, Micronesia
- 4) Health and Safety
- 5) Unspoken

Thank you for your prayers, Jack and Melinda